
Missoula County Public Schools 
COMMUNITY RELATIONS   4335 
Website Accessibility 
Missoula County Public Schools is committed to ensuring accessibility of its website for 
students, parents, and members of the community with disabilities.  All pages on the District’s 
website will conform to the W3C WAI’s Web Content Accessibility Guidelines (WCAG) 2.0, 
Level AA conformance, or updated equivalents of these guidelines. 
The Superintendent is directed to establish procedures whereby students, parents, and 
members of the public may present a complaint regarding a violation of the Americans with 
Disabilities Act (ADA), Section 504 and Title II related to the accessibility of any official District 
web presence which is developed by, maintained by, or offered through the District or third party 
vendors and open sources. 
Legal References: 

A.R.S. 15-1492 
A.R.S. 15-1492.02 
29 U.S.C. 794  Rehabilitation Act of 1973, (Section 504) 
42 U.S.C. 2000 Civil Rights Act of 1964, Titles VI and VII 
42 U.S.C. 12101 et seq. Americans with Disabilities Act 
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